
Friday 30th April 2021
Dear Parent/Carers,

This week Year 6 started the Bright Stars project.  
We are working on a campaign which the 
children believe will support our local 
community. Throughout the process we will be 
mentored by officers from the Royal Navy.  
Watch this space!
We are gradually restarting sports events; on 
Thursday children attended an orienteering 
competition at the leisure centre. As restrictions 
lift, we hope to be able to do more of this whilst 
doing our very best to keep your children safe. 
As I write several classes are enjoying PE 
coaching outside. It is great to see their skills 
progressing.  Please make sure your child has a 
waterproof coat in school as the weather is not 
to be trusted. In fact there have been a few 
showers this afternoon.
Thank you to all our parents who do such a 
good job listening to their children read. It makes 
such a difference to your child.  Please speak to 
Mrs Fletcher if you would like any ideas on how 
to make this a cosy and fun time.
Please would parents collecting children by car 
use the voluntary one-way system to ease 
congestion around school. Please enter Argyle 
Street from Hill Fall and leave via Chapel Street.
Finally, we hope the weather is kind over the 
long weekend and we look forward to seeing 
everyone on Tuesday morning.

Mrs Helen Pearson
Headteacher and TeamSJB

WEEKLY SNIPPETS
WHAT’S ON AT SJB?

Mon 3rd  May BANK HOLIDAY

Tue 4th  May Year 2 Multi Sports 15.15-16.15

Weds 5th May

Thurs 6th  
May

3.30pm-5.00pm Orienteering 

Fri 7th  May Year 3 Multi Sports 15.25-16.15
Year 4 Multi Sports 15.15-16.00
Year 5 Multi Sports 15.05-16.00
Year 6 Multi Sports 15.25-16.25

Visit the Blog: www.sjbprimaryblog.com
Follow us on Twitter: @SJBPrimarySch

Facebook: Sir John Barrow School

Snippets
School Meals - Great news! 
100% of school meals were 
ordered via ParentPay 
yesterday.  Thank you so much. 
Please remember to order your 
child’s meal before 8am on the 
day (or preferably the week 
before so we can plan ahead).  
Don’t forget to cancel your 
child’s meal if absent from 
school.  

http://www.sjbprimaryblog.com/

